2018 Section W-3N Conclave

Start Date: 9/14/2018 6:00 PM

End Date: 9/16/2018 11:00 AM

The 2018 Section W-3N Conclave

WHERE: Camp Sierra Pines
THEME: Step into Fellowship

Conclave is an annual meeting of council delegates from Order of the Arrow lodges and one of the premier
Scouting events of the year! Conclave isintended to assist councils in developing and delivering more
effective programs to support the overall mission of the Order of the Arrow. All 5 Lodges from Section
W-3N will gather at Camp Sierra Pines September 14-16 for aweekend full of fun, fellowship, shows,
service, and more! Arrowmen will have opportunities to collaborate with Arrowmen from around the region
and nation.

Whenisit?

This year the Section W-3N Conclave will be September 14th-16th, 2018 at Camp Sierra Pines (7169 Sierra
Pines Rd, Twin Bridges, CA 95721).

Will There be Food?

Y es! Breakfast, lunch, and dinner will be provided Saturday alongside breakfast Sunday. In addition, both
Friday and Saturday night Arrowmen will have an opportunity to attend our themed cracker barrels which
will both have fantastic food to keep our bellies full through the weekend. For our hungrier members, the
trading post will have avariety of snacksfor purchase throughout the weekend.

Where Will Arrowmen be Sleeping?

Arrowmen will have the option of either camping in tents in the forest surrounding the main lodge or
upgradingto acabin . Camp Sierra Pinesis known for its scenery and its lack of light pollution. Alongside
the magnificent trees, thislends itself nicely to a beautiful and scenic Sierra camping experience!

What Can Arrowmen Do at Conclave?

Conclave provides Arrowmen fromaround Section W-3N to come together for a weekend of learning,
service, and fellowship.Come make friends from all across northern California and Nevada as we step into
fellowship and explore the bright future of the Order of the Arrow. Thisyear, Arrowmen will be able to
indulge in anumber of different activities for the adventurer in every scout. We are offering innovative and
informative training options this year. Delegates have the opportunity for fellowship and networking, to



